
 

 

        MAY 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 It’s hard to believe that May has arrived!! The closing of the school year is near and that means that 
we have a very busy month ahead of us. The title of our May unit is “Community Helpers”. We will be talking 
about the clothes they wear, and the transportation they drive. We will also be talking about May flowers, 
Insects, Mother’s Day, and learn about different ways people in our community help us by looking around 
our own neighborhood.   
 
 We are very proud of our classes. Many thanks go out to all our parents for their help and support this 
year with class parties, fundraisers, Show-N-Tell, and donations to the Gala. We are blessed to have such 
caring and giving parents who have helped whenever asked. Most of all, thank you for sharing your child 
with our Teddy Bear Club staff. We have had an awesome year and feel honored to have participated in the 
growth and development of your preschooler.    
 
 Our classes will graduate on Wednesday, May 22, at 6:15 p.m., in Holy Family Church. The 
ceremony will consist of songs, diplomas, refreshments, and will last approximately 45 minutes. Our classes 
have been practicing our graduation songs and look forward to performing for all who would like to attend. 
Please drop your child off in Enright Hall (church basement) at 6:00p.m.   
 
 The last day for preschool is Friday, May 24. Just a reminder all tuition must be paid prior to our 
graduation. If your child will not be here on May 23 or 24, let us know ahead of time. 
 
Miss Cassandra Collum 
Mrs. Sara Sharp 
Miss Christina Fox 
Miss Maggie Fitzgibbon 
Ms. Tara Rericha 
 
 
Important Dates:  
May 1, Monday  Tuition Due 
May 6, Monday  We will have Preschool this day. 
May 22, Wednesday  Graduation, 6:00, Holy Family Church 
May 24, Friday  Last Day of Preschool 
May 27, Monday  Memorial Day – CLOSED 
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